Jody Weaver

From:

Richard Jander <rjander@valbridge.com> on behalf of Richard Jander

Sent:

Friday, April 14, 2023 9:40 AM

To: Cc: Jody Weaver Jimbo Ruddellat

Subject:

RE: Update on Port Reports

Jody,

I did. My apologies for not responding. I was in court this week testifying for another report I wrote. I will be revising this report next week and get it to you as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Richard Jander, MAI
Director
Valbridge Property Advisors | Houston
Office 713.467.5858 | Direct 832.369.2562

From: Jody Weaver < jweaver@portlavaca.org>

Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 9:11 AM

To: Richard Jander <rjander@valbridge.com> **Cc:** Jimbo Ruddellat <jrudellat@portlavaca.org>

Subject: Re: Update on Port Reports

Richard, how are you coming with this? You did get my data about the tanks right?

Jody

Sent from my iPhone

Best Regards,
JoAnna P. "Jody" Weaver, P.E.
Interim City Manager
City of Port Lavaca
jweaver@portlavaca.org
361-827-3601